
 

 

CONVICTION   COMMITMENT   COURAGE    2014 - 2016 
  DATE CLAIMERS: 

AREA 1 AND 3 Area Meeting –> 21 March  ->  Colmslie Hotel Conference Centre – Wynnum & Junction Roads, Morningside. 
8.30am for 9.00am start til 5.00pm (Accommodation available on site.) 

District 22 Conference Airlie Beach—Whitsundays  - 09—11 October 2015 
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President: Carole Tomvald – 0402 547 835  
Treasurer: Karen McNab – 0439 629 195 
Secretary: Patricia Clunes – 0410 617 825 
Newsletter Editor: Patricia Clunes- 0410 617 825 

 
FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK 
Welcome to a new and exciting Zonta year.  Even though we 
were supposedly having a short holiday break as a Club we were 
as usual quite busy.  Since our last meeting we had 2 sessions of 
gift wrapping, 1 occasion of selling Glowies at the Friday night 
Fiesta Markets and the Bunnings BBQ.  We are also selling 
Glowies on Australia Day at Bribie Island and Redcliffe.   
Remember our Dinner Meeting on Wednesday 28th will be held 
at my place.  Please bring a plate of finger food to share.  Cost 
for this meeting will be $5 towards administration.   
 
President Carole 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR THE 
TREASURER!!! 

 
Treasurer’s report should have been received by now. 
JANUARY MEETING WILL BE HELD AT CAROLE’S HOME.  
PLEASE BRING FINGER FOOD TO SHARE PLUS $5. 
 
Our club dinner meetings are held on the last Wednesday of 
each month at Bobbio’s Restaurant (St Columban’s College 
training restaurant with the entry via Pettigrew Street.  All 
numbers have to be at the college by the Friday prior to the 
dinner meeting. 
 
The cost per member for our dinner meetings is $30.  They 
charge us $25 per meal with the other $5.00 being for club 
expenses ie guest speakers dinner, guest speakers gift, stamps 
etc 
 

If you miss a meeting regardless of apology, you need to pay 
$5.00 at the next meeting you attend.  

If you are unable to attend a meeting please call Patricia.  If 
she doesn’t hear from you by midday FRIDAY PRIOR to the 
meeting she will presume that you are attending.  If you then 
unable to attend after this time you will be liable for the cost 
of the meal - $30.00. 

Treasurer, Karen McNab 

 

 
BIRTHDAYS for FEBRUARY 

Glenda – 14 February 
Cecil – 23 February 

SERVICE  
 
I do hope that everyone had a very Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year. 
 
The Service Committee is looking forward to another busy and 
successful year.  
 
Prior to Christmas, Pam T/S and I went grocery shopping for 
Christmas goodies to be distributed by, Friends of the Street, 
The Haven and CRDVS.   It was rewarding to see four huge 
trolleys filled to the brim and then being divided up for 
delivery. It was a big job so I hope that our club touched and 
helped the lives of others who are not as fortunate as 
ourselves.  
 
We have had no further requests for breast cushions over the 
past two months, so we still have approx 180 in stock and I also 
have 100 Emergency Feminine Supplies in stock.  
 
I was really excited to hear from our Treasurer that we have 
received two grants over the holiday period. $1000.00 from 
Stockland and over $6000.00 from the Community Grant. 
 
On behalf of the Service Committee I sincerely thank Glenda & 
Sara for submitting the applications and being successful in 
receiving this fantastic amount of money. 
 
Now I am looking forward to Planning Day. I have submitted a 
proposal to President Carole for funding for 2015. 
 
The Service Committee is meeting this Saturday the 31st 
January, we usually meet on the first Tuesday of the month, but 
as this is an important meeting I also wanted Deb & Glenda to 
be there, as it is a non-working day for them. 

 
After what seems like a very long break, I look forward to 
seeing everyone at Carole’s home on Wednesday night. 
 
Sue Droughton 
Chairman 
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MEMBERSHIP 

Membership met today for the first time so nothing for 
the newsletter this month 
 
Cecil Nielson 
Chairman 

 
FINANCE AND FUNDRAISING 

 
This year we will be selling glowies at both Bribie Island and 
Redcliffe so good luck girls and I hope we all sell out (and that 
the weather is clear). 
 
IWD planning is under way so if anyone has any unwanted (new) 
gifts or donations please bring them to either the January or 
February meetings.   
 
Please circulate the flyer to all your contacts to help ensure 
this is a successful day.  Remember that the proceeds of the 
day will help our local projects like Fight Like a Girl and support 
programs run by Bravehearts.  The latter because the $1,000 
we pay for Hetty is used for their various programs.  We are 
also looking for corporate sponsorships or donations so please 
ask your hairdresser for a gift voucher or products we could 
raffle, speak to your massage therapist for a voucher too.  It all 
helps. 

Next Bunnings BBQ – 
Friday 30th January, 2015. 

 
Mark your diaries for our Bunnings BBQs for 2015:- 
 

Monday 12th January  Friday 26th June 
Friday 30th January  Friday 31st July  
Friday 27th February  Friday 28th August  
Friday 27th March  Friday 25th September  
Friday 24th April  Friday 30th October  
Friday 29th May  Friday 27th November 

 
Sara Allard   
Chairman. 
 

COMMUNICATIONS  
 
No Report - Glenda Moor Chairperson 

 
CONSTITUTION AND BY-LAWS 

 
Committee met today so no report for this newsletter. 
Sandra Cooke Chairman 
 

ADVOCACY 
Committee met today so no report for this newsletter. 
 Lorraine Samaraweera  
 Chairman 

 
UNITED NATIONS 

Nil 
ARCHIVES 

 
Nil. 
Sandra Cooke 
Chairman 
 
 


